
 

4th Grade News 

From Mrs. Gonzalez 
agonzalez@fbcbaytown.org 

The Lady Falcons have 
their next home games on 
September 18th and 20th 
@ 4:00.  Come and cheer 
on our volleyball team.  Go 
Falcons! 

 

Don’t forget to check your 
child’s grade in Engrade 
Pro. If you are having 
trouble logging in, please 
feel free to ask me. 

 

If you have any questions, 
please feel free to e-mail 
me. 

 

Upcoming Test- 
Spelling Test– Every Fri-
day 

 

Science Test– Wednes-
day, September 19th 

 

Math Test– Thursday, 
September 20th 

 

 

History– Rebuilding 
the Nation 

Texas History– United 
States Constitution 

 

Science– Living 
Things/ Insects and 
Spiders 

 

 

Language Arts-
Grammar- Writing a 
Personal Narrative  

 

Math- Place Value and 
Money / Addition and 
Subtraction of Whole 
Numbers      

Lessons for the Week 

Blessed to be a Falcon 

Dates 

Important  

September 26th– See 
you at the Pole @ 
7:45am 

 

October 8th– Teach-
er Work Day– No 
school 

 

October 26th– End of 
the grading period  

Teacher Contacts 

Mrs. Busch-
busch@fbcbaytown.org 

Mrs. Mattheu-
mattheu@fbcbaytown.org 

Ms. Mayfield- 

jmayfield@fbcbaytown.org  

mailto:busch@fbcbaytown.org
mailto:mayfield@fbcbaytown.org

